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TO:  ALL PHARMACY NETWORK PROVIDERS 

 

Dear Pharmacy Providers: 

 

As part of changes due to the Final Rule Modification of the Requirements for the Use of HIPAA 

National Council for Prescription Drug Programs (NCPDP) D.0 Standard, the following 

modifications must be made to succeed in the allocation of transactions. Therefore, the following 

information is added to our payer sheet: 

 

Field # NCPDP Field Name Value M/O/R/S 

460-ET Quantity Prescribed Req. for 

Incremental 

Fills for 

Schedule II 

prescriptions. 

S 

 

The payer sheet will have only these changes. The other fields have no modifications. 

 

For PharmPix, it is a pleasure to serve you. If you have any questions or concerns regarding the 

new payer sheet, please contact our  Retail Network Team at retailnetwork@PharmPix.com  or  

787-522-5252 ext. 183.  

 

Cordially,  

 

Retail Network Team 

 

mailto:retailnetwork@PharmPix.com

